
WEST CONTRA COSTA UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT

ANNOUNCEMENT OF PUBLIC HEARING REGARDING REDISTRICTING COMMISSION’S

RECOMMENDED MAP AND PLAN

The Board of Education of the West Contra Costa Unified School District will hold a public hearing on
the Recommended Map and Plan to hear comments from the public that the Commission will consider

before adopting its Final Districting Map and Plan.

The hearing will be held on February 2, 2022 via Zoom or in person at:

Zoom using the following link:

https://zoom.us/j/443916491

Or by Telephone:
US: (669) 900 6833

Webinar ID: 443 916 491

In Person
LoVonya DeJean Middle School

3400 MacDonald Ave.
Richmond, CA 94805

In order to attend in person you will need to use this sign-up form to register to attend.

The hearing will be held during the regular board meeting which is held from 6:30 - 10:30 p.m.

The Board invites the participation of parents, and members of the community interested in providing
feedback regarding the Recommended Map and Plan.

https://zoom.us/j/443916491
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe82op7H2ynvk6tJG7YGz0LQ2fr5--AlaEkftF10pKn2DSP2Q/viewform?usp=sf_link

